
 

Chief Minister, Treasury and Economic Development 
GPO Box 158 Canberra ACT 2601  |  phone: 132281  |  www.act.gov.au 

 

Our ref:CM2023/3272 
Your ref:  

 
Dr Su Wild-River  
Environment Protection Authority 
Office of the Environment Protection Authority 
GPO Box 158 
Canberra ACT 2601 
 
Dear Dr Su, 
 
Subject: Detailed Site Investigation, Block 4 Section 109, Amaroo 
 

Please find enclosed a copy of the detailed site investigation report titled ‘Detailed Site 
Investigation, Block 4 Section 109, Amaroo’ for review by the Environment Protection 
Authority. 

The following summarises the investigations undertaken and the outcomes of the report:  

 Topsoil was encountered to a depth of approximately 0.4 m across the site; 

 Fill material was observed beneath the topsoil at locations Pit 104, Pit 105, Pit 106 
and Pit 109 which ranged in thickness from 0.6 m to 2.1 m; 

 Natural material was observed beneath the topsoil or fill where it was 
encountered; 

 Water infiltrated five (5) test pits at a depth of approximately 2 m below ground 
level; and 

 Concentrations of COPCs were below the adopted HIL/HSL C and EIL/ESL criteria. 

In summary, no indications of contamination that may compromise the suitability of the 
site for the proposed tennis club were identified. 

Should you have any questions regarding this assessment, then please do not hesitate to 
contact me on 0481 092 985. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Nathan Greig 
Senior Project Manager 
Sport and Recreation  
Level 2, 220 London Circuit 
Canberra City, ACT, 2601 

22 June 2023 


